

John Miller

Lytham Hall Restoration Project

Lytham Hall

Ballam Road

Lytham

Lancashire

Our Ref: LH/01

Your Ref: JMLH/1

Please Ask For: Allan Oldfield

Telephone: 01253 658500

Email:

allano@fylde.gov.uk

Date: 23 May 2016

Dear John,

RE: THE RESTORATION OF LYTHAM HALL

Further to our conversation about your application to the Heritage Lottery Fund for additional funding, I am writing to confirm that the Council is very supportive of the Lytham Hall project. We are delighted with the progress and particularly impressed with the transformation of the Park, and look forward to the completion of the next phase.

I confirm that the Trust has complied with all the reporting procedures regarding the grant of £300,000 paid to the Trust. Members have appreciated the opportunity you have given them to formally inspect the restoration on a number of occasions.

If you require anything further from me in support of the application for additional funds do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

ALLAN OLDFIELD

CHIEF EXECUTIVE